
 
 
 

KETCHIKAN GATEWAY BOROUGH SCHOOL DISTRICT 
BOARD OF EDUCATION 
AGENDA STATEMENT 

 
No 3b   
 
 
MEETING OF   May 26, 2022     Reviewed By 
 
Item Title 

 
NEW BUSINESS       [X]   Superintendent 
Motion to ratify the Negotiated Labor Contract between  [X]   Personnel  
KGBSD and KEA-Special Services Professionals of Ketchikan [X]   Finance   
          

         
           

 
 SUBMITTED BY  Melissa Johnson, Interim Superintendent  
 
 
Contact Person/Telephone     APPROVED FOR SUBMITTAL 
 
Katie Parrott, Business Manager 907-247-2116             
Name    Phone    
 
 
SUMMARY STATEMENT:   
The School Board is being asked to approve the 2022-2025 Negotiated Labor Contract between KGBSD 
and KEA on behalf of the Special Services Professionals bargaining unit. 
 
ISSUE:   
Beginning in late February 2022 representatives from the District and KEA met to discuss changes to the 
SSPK negotiated agreement. A tentative agreement was reached on May 4th, and was ratified by KEA 
that week. The School Board is now being asked to ratify the agreement. 
 
 
BACKGROUND: Negotiated agreements between KEA and KGBSD are re-negotiated every two-three 

years, and are subject to approval of the bargaining group and the Board of Education.   
 
 
 RECOMMENDATION:   

Ratification of the 2022-2025 Negotiated KEA-SSKP Labor Contract, as presented. 
 . 

 
 
FISCAL NOTE: Increase to FY23 wage obligations are already accounted for within the current approved 
FY23 budget. A budget revision to account for other economic benefits will be needed. 
 
ATTACHMENTS: KEA-SSKP 2022-2025 Tentative Agreement  
 
 
RECOMMENDED ACTION: 
“I move that the Board of Education ratify the 2022-2025 Negotiated KEA-SSPK Labor Contract between 
KGBSD and KEA Special Services Professionals of Ketchikan.” 


